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Heller Announces Nearly $473,000 for Beatty Airport
(Washington, DC) – Today U.S. Congressman Dean Heller (R-Carson City) announced the Federal Aviation Administration has awarded Nye County $473,069 for maintenance and expansion of the Beatty Airport. 

“Due to the vast expanses of Nevada, the ability to travel by airplane is critical to many of our communities. Airports are vital to commerce and economic growth in our local communities.  This feasibility study is the first step in the process to the construction of a new airport.  I am pleased these funds have been made available to Nye County,” said Heller.
This grant will provide federal funding for the expansion of the general aviation apron at Beatty Airport.  The project is necessary to provide additional aircraft parking space. The existing apron is not adequate to fill the current demand for the tie-down area.
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